
Dear Parents,  

Usually at the beginning of term 3 we begin transitioning the parents out of the class room and ask 

you to watch through the viewing mirror.  

We understand that at this time the children have had a long break and some may not be happy to 

do this yet. 

We ask those who think their child is ready to go in on their own to drop the child and leave to go 

downstairs, please stay in the shopping centre.  Make sure you have your phone on and not on 

silent. We will ring you if you are needed. 

If your child wants you to stay we ask that you position yourself in an area around the edge of the 

room, please don’t touch anything, and social distance from the teacher and other parents. Can you 

please also make sure you have washed your hands and feel 100% well if you come into the studio. 

Your child will do the class with the other children without adult participation, you will be there for 

moral support.  Participation from you will only be asked if your child is very unsettled. Please follow 

the direction of the teacher.  

Perhaps speaking to your child over the first few weeks explaining that like the big kids they will start 

doing the class on their own will help.  

Kind regards, 

 

Vivianne, Nadine & the Sayers Team. 

WEB:                   www.sayersballet.com.au 

E-MAIL:               dance@sayersballet.com.au 

PHONE:               3378 4222 (Studio office hours see website timetable) 

 

 

  

  

 


